
 

 

KIPP   Philadelphia   Public   Schools   Virtual   Guidelines  

Daily  Attendance :  Student  participation  on  zoom  calls  and  online  learning  programs  is  required.              
Following  PDE  guidance  for  virtual  learning,  attendance  will  be  taken  for  each  Zoom  session  and  for  the                  
completion   of   online   work.   

Dress  Code:  KIPP  does  not  require  students  to  be  in  uniform  when  they  are  participating  in  virtual                  
learning.  Students  may  wear  casual  clothes  appropriate  for  school.  Clothing  should  be  free  from                
profanity,   references   to   drugs,   alcohol   and   violent   imagery.  

Communication  +  Contact  Information: There  are  several  ways  we  will  continue  to  communicate  with               
our  families  during  this  time.  Please  make  sure  to  keep  your  contact  information  current  with  your  school                  
including  your  phone  numbers,  email  addresses,  and  home  addresses.  Please  reach  out  to  your  schools’                
Director  of  Operations  if  you  need  to  make  updates.  ParentSquare  will  continue  to  be  a  primary  method                  
of  communication  -  please  download  the  app  so  that  you  can  easily  Also  follow  us  on  Instagram:                  
@kippphilly    and   Facebook:   KIPP   Philadelphia   Schools.  

Grades  and  Report  Cards: Students  will  be  graded  on  a  combination  of  assignments,  online  program                
completion,  and  class  participation.  Students  will  receive  report  cards  based  on  this  work  on  at  the  end                  
of  each  grading  term  (Quarter  for  9-12,  Trimester  for  K-8).  When  KIPP  is  100%  virtual,  report  cards  will                   
be   sent   via   ParentSquare.   

Health  and  Safety: Please  continue  to  practice  social  distancing  guidance  from  the  City  of  Philadelphia.                
For  more  information,  visit https://www.phila.gov/programs/coronavirus-disease-2019-covid-19/ .  If  you        
suspect  that  you  or  a  family  member  may  have  contracted  COVID-19,  please  follow  these  instructions:                
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/if-you-are-sick/steps-when-sick.html .  

Technology  Policy: KIPP  Philadelphia’s  Technology  and  Internet  Safety  Policy  continues  to  be  in  effect               
during  this  transition  to  distance  learning.  Distance  learning  requires  students  to  utilize  the  internet  more                
than   typical   during   the   day   and   we   strive   to   keep   all   students   safe   while   learning   at   home.   

If  you  have  any  technical  issues/questions  -  please  submit  a  ticket  to https://bit.ly/KPPSHelp  or  call  KIPP                 
North   at   (215)   394-7078   to   speak   with   Ms.   Arroyo   or   (267)   279-0430   to   speak   with   Mr.   Jones.  
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